
Mallon announces the start of £275,000
resurfacing scheme on Carrickmannon
Road, Ballygowan

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has announced that a £275,000
carriageway resurfacing scheme on the Carrickmannon Road, Ballygowan will
begin on Monday 10 February 2020.

Long condemns those behind explosive
device in Lurgan

Justice Minister, Naomi Long has commented on the security incident in
Lurgan.

£60,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme
for Hulls Lane, Lisburn

Hulls Lane, Lisburn will benefit from a £60,000 resurfacing scheme which will
commence on Monday 10 February 2020 and is scheduled to be completed within 5
weeks.

Poots confirms £293million secured for
Direct Payments in 2020

Agriculture Minister Edwin Poots MLA has confirmed that farmers will share
£293million in Direct Payments for the 2020 scheme year and that his
Department aims to make full payments from 16 October 2020.
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Personal Independence Payment Review

The Department for Communities has appointed Ms Marie Cavanagh to carry out
the second independent statutory Review of the Personal Independence Payment
(PIP) assessment.
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